
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
INVITATION TO BID 

 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID FOR THE GENERAL 
CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT FOR SAMMAMISH 
LANDING ADA ACCESS INPROVEMENTS AT 
SAMMAMISH LANDING PARK 

 
The City of Sammamish is soliciting bid proposals from contractors for the construction of the 
Sammamish Landing ADA Access Improvements at Sammamish Landing Park. The work includes, but is 
not limited to, the construction of structural earth walls supporting cement concrete sidewalk pedestrian 
access ramps, pedestrian railing, chain link fencing, foundation for a pre-fabricated restroom, road 
pavement widening, cement concrete curb and gutter, drainage improvements, permanent signing, 
electrical system installation, channelization, surveying, traffic control, temporary stairway, coordination 
with restroom building contractor and utilities, and driveway repair. The Engineer’s Estimate for this 
project is $750,000. 
 
Sealed bid proposals, plainly marked “City of Sammamish, Sammamish Landing ADA Access 
Improvements” on the outside of the mailing envelope, addressed to the City of Sammamish, 801 228th 
Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075, will be accepted until 2:00 pm on Tuesday, May 2, 2017. Bid 
proposals may also be hand-delivered in person to the main desk on the first floor of City Hall by the 
required date and time. Proposals delivered after the posted deadline will not be considered for 
selection. No faxed, telephone or emailed proposals will be accepted. 
 
A non-mandatory, informational site visit will be conducted on Wednesday, April 19, 2017 at 10:00 am at 
the project site, located at 4607 East Lake Sammamish Parkway NE in the City of Sammamish. All 
interested parties shall meet at the parking lot, to be escorted to the project site. Attendance is 
recommended and any questions will be answered at that time. The purpose of this meeting is to provide 
interested contractors with any background information which may be beneficial in preparing a bid 
proposal. 
 
Bid documents can be obtained, free of charge, by going to http://bxwa.com and clicking on Posted 
Projects, Public Works, City of Sammamish and projects bidding. 
 
Questions about this proposal can be directed in writing to Anjali Myer, Parks Project Manager at 
amyer@sammamish.us  
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